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Kia ora koutou, 

We would like to invite you to an informal evening at Edendale on Wednesday,      
4 August in the hall, 6:00pm-7:00pm to meet the nominees and our Returning 
Officer who is co-ordinating our Board by-election for 2021. 

We hope you received your Board by-election voting forms in the post during the 
school term break.  We are able to collect these on your behalf at the school office 
until midday, 11 August. 

If you have not received any voting forms in the post please let us know asap or 
update your address details at the office or by email on office@edendale.school.nz 

We hope to see you on the 4th August. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Nā 
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